
This week we incorporated Christmas 

into Maths and English using Christmas 

counting songs and The night before 

Christmas as the linked story. 

- Children enjoyed decorating their 

placemats for their Christmas lunch 

on Thursday.

- We enjoyed decorating Christmas 

stockings to go alongside the night 

before Christmas story. Everyone 

who decorated one to their own 

ability and was sent home with 

them this week. We hope you like 

their work. 

- In RE lessons we looked at journeys 

and we listened to, explored and 

sequenced The Christmas story.

-

Class Awards:

Seth: for helping tidy the classroom with minimal support 

after maths and generally being very helpful round the 

classroom all week 

Adam: for independently identifying colours and verbally 

saying them to a Christmas song video on the board. 

GOLD AWARD!! – Seth for 100 smiley faces so far, 

congratulations Seth and well done :) 

Messages from Mrs Dixon: 

- Please, remember to write in 
the reading record, all the 
interactions you do with your 
child when reading  at home 
and to send this in every day
with their reading books. 

Next week I will be keeping reading 
records for a day/night so I can 
photocopy them for their Autumn 
progress English folders.

We hope you all enjoyed Birch class 
Christmas experience assembly I 
know we all did :) it was lovely to 
see so many of you !!


